
THANK YOU MASS FOR SISTER FAITH - Sunday 9th February 11am at OLOL 
 
We are welcoming Sister Faith back this coming Sunday at the OLOL 11am morning mass to 
celebrate her 20+ years of devoted service to our Parish and the anniversary of her entry 
into religious life. The Mass also celebrates the Feast of our Lady of Lourdes which falls on 
11th February.  There will be a celebration in the Gillespie Hall afterwards - all are welcome.   
 
There is a collection for Sr Faith and we are compiling a book with your messages. In both 
churches there are white cards (5 x 7 inch) for you to use. Please return to the office or the 
collection baskets in the Narthex. Alternatively email your message in to 
accounts.etd@abdiocese.org.uk, no later than Thursday, 6 February.   
 
If you would like to donate towards a present for Sr Faith, you can do so by bank transfer 
(RCD Arundel & Brighton Our Lady of Lourdes A/C 41077309 Sort 40-05-20, REF: SR FAITH) 
or on the contactless machines or by cash into either offices. Please do this by Friday 7th 
February. 
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